Announcements — December 17, 2021

CAFETERIA
» Cafeteria Specials today are:
e Chicken Wings, Taquito, Fries Combo
e Alfredo Pasta

CLUBS
» Board Games with BASES is happening at lunch today in B101.
» Sullivan Science Club is meeting today at Lunch in B116.
» Weight training club is happening today at lunch in the weight room.
» Be the Change Club meeting in P8 at Lunch today.

STUDENT COUNCIL

» Good Morning Stars! Thank goodness it's Friday, we are almost done with
the week! We are keeping it lazy today with everyone dressed in their
pajamas. Student Council is hosting one last thing before we let you folks
head into your winter holidays. Come down to the hub at lunch and bring your
friends with you, because there is a Winter Festival! There are fun games
and prizes and free cookies and treats so be sure to come on down and join
in on all the fun! Thanks for all your participation this week stars and Happy
Holidays from student council!

CAREERS

» For the Grade 8's - Harshita Mann and Jayden Hans
» For the Grade 9's - Armaan Sidhu and Pahul Arora
» Congratulations! Please come to the Career Centre to claim your prize!

COUNSELLING
» Grade 12s The Counselling Department is encouraging all students to
complete their post-secondary applications by the end of the Winter Break.
Deadlines are fast approaching, starting with UBC on January 15 and SFU on
January 31. Please note that colleges and universities do not accept late
applications. Connect with your counsellor with any questions.



GLOBAL ISSUES CLUB
» Our clothing drive is in full swing! Do you have any slightly used or new
clothing items at home like jackets, pants, or sweaters? Donate them to the
boxes outside the library by end of the day today. Help bring warmth to the
most vulnerable people during the cold winter months.

THEATRE DEPARTMENT NEWS
» Mark your calendars, The Sullivan Heights Theatre Department presents

“Alice in Wonderland” January 11th and 12th at 7pm. Tickets will be on sale
in January at lunch in the hub and will also be available at the door. Looking
forward to seeing you there!



